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27th 2022
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attend in-person at 307
Tier building 

Fort Garry Campus 



 

The Writing Toward a Just World
Research Cluster presents: 

Please address questions to umih@umanitoba.ca 
Registration closes - Friday, September 23rd 2022 








Sally Ito is a writer and translator. She was born
in Taber, Alberta, and currently lives in
Winnipeg. She has published three books of
poetry, "Frogs in the Rain Barrel," "A Season of
Mercy," and "Alert to Glory," as well as a
collection of short stories called "Floating Shore." 
In 2018, she published a cultural memoir, "The
Emperor's Orphans." Ito has also translated and
published the Japanese children's poet Misuzu
Kaneko by drawing on her years of study in
Japan and experience in translating
contemporary Japanese poetry. Ito's most
recent book (poetry) will be the forthcoming
"Heart's Hydrography" to be published and
launched in October 2022. She teaches creative
writing in Winnipeg and is a former blog
contributor to the multicultural children's
literature blog and website, PaperTigers. 

SALLY ITO


